FRANK C. GUINTA COMMITTEE

MEMBER OF CONGRESS FINANCIAL SERVICES
1sT DisTRICT, NEW HANPSHIRE
B i & SUBCOMMITTEE ON
326 CannonN House Orrice Bunning P - - J NS NS A
; WASHINGTON, DC 20516 ) (ﬂ,]‘il][‘rgﬁ/ﬁ ljf ilIE ]J,Ilittgh %t&ttlﬁ!ﬁ urmc't(c)f:;q{rl;“g :{Hljflt‘lfzili e
(202) 225-5456 -
anrluiwxlr‘r::,JIE’I“U?HH ﬂ)ﬂ“ﬂf Df 13 Pl]l'[‘ﬁ[‘lllﬂllll ?f,’l SUBCOMMITTEE ON

(603) 641-9536 MONETARY POLICY AND TRADE

Washington, BA 205152901

May 13, 2016

Coastal Climate Summit

Hugh Gregg Coastal Conservation Center
89 Depot Road

Greenland, NH 03840

Dear Friends,

New Hampshire is a state filled with beautiful forests, pristine lakes, clean rivers, and a coastline
that people around the world come to enjoy. From the White Mountain National Forest in the
North Country to the Great Bay Estuary on the seacoast, Granite Staters have the luxury of
exploring thousands of acres of wildlife right in their backyard. It is very important to protect the
natural beauty that not only New Hampshire offers, but states across the country enjoy.

We must not overlook conservation programs that have preserved our natural wonders. I've
expressed my support for important conservation programs such as the Land and Water
Conservation Fund, which protects lands and improves recreational areas for Americans to
enjoy. Last year, I urged the House Appropriations Committee to increase funding for the Land
and Water Conservation Fund by $16 million. New Hampshire’s coastline is an extremely
important aspect of our state’s economy and it is vital that we work to preserve its beauty.

I applaud everyone here for participating in today’s summit, and I look forward to working with
you in the future.

Sincerely,

Tt ) Muird—

Frank C. Guinta
Member of Congress
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